
From: Rabani, Fahad UEQ3 <Fahad.FR.Rabani@pdo.co.om> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 3:12:00 PM 
Cc: Rabani, Fahad UEQ3 <Fahad.FR.Rabani@pdo.co.om> 
Subject: Online training for lifting operation  
  
Sub: introduce online training for lifting operation 
  
Dear all, 
  
Due to the extraordinary circumstances of COVID-19 outbreak which has impacted the 
regular delivery of site-based training. PDO lifting and hoisting discipline is pleased to 
introduce online training for lifting operation. The training will be delivered virtually through 
the local accredited training institutes by 26 April 2020. 
  
The aim of online training: 
  

  To maintain a consistent level of competency, health and safety during these 
exceptional circumstances  

  To support the workforce by enabling existing ABA card holders to renew expiring cards 
for a period of 12 months  

  To allow training providers to continue to deliver high quality training, irrespective of 
extraordinary circumstances.  

  
Please cascade this message to all concerned parties.  
  
Stay safe! 
  
Regards, 
  
  
  
  

  
  
  
  
 
 
Fahad Al Raba’ani – UEQ3 
Function Lifting Team Lead 
Accredited Subject Matter Expert  
PO Box 81 MNF Muscat, PC100, Sultanate of Oman. 
Office: +968 246 77353, Mobile: +968 97771164 
 


